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Dear Children, Parents, Carers and Governors, 

 

This half term has been the most challenging for everyone! Children, 

Parents, Carers, Staff and Governors. I would like to thank and praise 

everyone for how positively they have  responded. 

We  are extremely proud of all our children! They have coped with this 

different learning  experience and constantly surprised us with their 

resilience. This week we have celebrated our pupils who have made 

the longest journey with their learning this half term. You are        

awesome!  

Our staff have faced and risen to the challenge of  providing blended 

teaching and learning. They have been teaching children remotely 

and in school.  I am very proud of our staff and thank them all for the 

dedication and commitment they have shown this half term.   

Well done to everyone for their superb effort and contribution to the 

smelly egg  competition.  This year we have awarded prizes for the  

effort put in and the imagination and creativity used.   

Thank you to Friends of Fellgate for  providing each of our children 

with an Easter Egg.  We are all very grateful! 

Half Term attendance winners. Well done to Willows who won the first 

prize in main school and well done Plums, Blueberries, Oranges,  

Cherries and Limes who were joint second.  

A booklet for Easter activities will be handed out tonight. Please check 
the class dojo page for further activities. During the Easter Holidays. 

Have a great Easter Holiday everyone and see you all back on 

Monday 19th April!  

Mrs Tones 
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The Longest Journey Award goes to ………..  
Lemons: Joseph H is always happy to complete work activities in class and is a really good friend to his 

fellow classmates.  He is very aware of his friends feelings and will check they are OK when they are upset.  

What a great friend!  Well done Joseph! 

  

Oranges: Lewis R for developing his communication and making his needs known.  Well done Lewis!  We 

are super proud, keep up the good work! 

 

Cherries:  Hamza B for his improved relationships with his classmates and the children in the base.   

Hamza is accessing play times with other children on the yard. 

 

Apples: Will L had a tough time during the first lockdown and was very worried about coronavirus and 

what would happen.  He worked hard all through that lockdown and on his return to school, and made 

fantastic progress.  During the latest lockdown, Will was a superstar learner at home and has come back to 
school full of enthusiasm to see his friends and get on with his learning.  He has much less anxiety        

around coronavirus and is able to take simple steps to keep himself and others safe, such as regular hand-

washing and catching his coughs in his hand.  We are so proud of Will!  

  

Blueberries: Marcus M—He has become more self aware this term, choosing and using strategies to help 

him concentrate when he is working, and beginning to talk about how he is feeling, which can be         

challenging for him.  Blueberries staff are very proud of how he is taking responsibility for himself—it 
shows increased maturity  

 

Plums:  Harry M—since coming back to school after lockdown Harry has grown in confidence and has a 
give it a go attitude with everything he does.  It has been lovely to see, keep it up Harry! 

 

Acorns: Abigail C for always having a brilliant attitude towards school and takes on challenges with  

enthusiasm and a smile on her face.  She has worked hard at school and at home and never given up  

 

Maples: Jayden S for his fantastic attitude to learning.  He is always keen to try new things, challenge 

himself and share his ideas.  He is always willing to help others and is a fantastic help around the      

classroom.  Well done Jayden! 

 

Hawthorns: Viktor J for having a really good attitude to his learning at all times, which meant he flew 

through his assessments. 

 

Chestnuts:   Ellie-May H for coming on leaps and bounds with your confidence this term.  We have loved 

watching you grow from strength to strength and to really develop your independence.  Well done.  

              

Willows: Lucy D for showing a great improvement towards her work since returning to school; clearly 
demonstrating the hard work that she put into her home learning. 

 

Sycamores:  Grace C—Since joining Fellgate, Grace has tried her best with her work across the entire  
curriculum.  She has made some great friends and contributed so much to Sycamores.  We will miss her as 

she moves to her new school and wish her well for the future! 

 

Oaks: Oliver T—He has demonstrated a much improved attitude and effort in all lessons since returning 

back to school.  Oliver should be proud of himself and all that he has achieved 

                                                                              Our Vision 

At Fellgate Primary School, through an ethos of respect,  challenge and resilience, we aspire to create an      
inclusive, safe, vibrant, happy school where each member of the school    community - children,    parents,     

carers, staff and governors -  feels valued and are encouraged to be the best they can be.  


